
You have reached the correct link 
for the Appendix to the 2019 
Disproportionate Minority Contact 
(DMC) report.  
 
While this is the correct page, 
please bear with us as the 
appendix is undergoing final edits 
before it is distributed publicly.  
 
Please check back again later by 
visiting this same URL address. 
 

 


